
 

 
 
 

  
 

  
 

 
 

  
 

 

             

 
 

 
 

   
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
  

 
 
 
 

        

JEFFREY R. SMITH, CPA, CGFO, CGMA 
Clerk of Circuit Court & Comptroller 
P.O. Box 1028 
Vero Beach, FL  32961-1028 
Telephone: (772) 770-5185 

TO: Members of the Board of County Commissioners 

FROM: Elissa Nagy, Finance Director 

THROUGH: Jeffrey R. Smith, Clerk of the Circuit Court and Comptroller 

DATE: June 26, 2020 

SUBJECT: Approval of Auditing Services Contract 

BACKGROUND 

The auditor selection committee met on June 8, 2020 and recommended Rehmann Robson 
LLC as the outside auditing firm for the County. On June 23, 2020, the Board approved the 
committee’s final rankings and authorized staff to proceed with contract negotiations with 
Rehmann Robson LLC. 

Attached please find the contract for the audit period encompassing the fiscal years ending 
2020 through 2024. This contract was written in accordance with the criteria outlined in our 
Request for Proposal (RFP). 

RECOMMENDATION 

Staff recommends that the Board of County Commissioners approve this contract with 
Rehmann Robson LLC as the auditing firm for the next five fiscal years. 
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